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INSPECTION SUMMARY 
 

The Inspection occurred on the following date(s): 
October 25, 2022 
October 26, 2022 
October 27, 2022 
October 31, 2022 
November 1, 2022 
 
The following intake(s) were inspected: 

• Intake: #00012017-Hamilton SAO I- IPAC inspection. IPAC check list to be completed by the 
inspector. Additional documentation to be completed in the IPAC IP. 

 
 

 

The following Inspection Protocols were used during this inspection: 

Infection Prevention and Control 
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INSPECTION RESULTS 
 
During the course of this inspection, the inspector(s) made relevant observations, reviewed records and 
conducted interviews, as applicable. There were no findings of non-compliance. 
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